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The President’s Message 
 

Dear Friends:   

I write this letter to you as Shirley and I 
prepare for the "May 24" long weekend at 
the cottage. In reality, it is the beginning, 
for most Canadians, of the vacation 
season. For some, the coming three 
months are full of activity without the fear of 

ice or snow and the commitments that go 
with the organizations to which we belong. 

 
For me, at lakeside, it is a chance to come 
to a complete stop. Whether we are at the 
height of a career, raising a family, caring 
for a loved one, or simply discovering 
"active" retirement, all of us need to come 
to a complete stop.  But there is one more 
needful thing for complete mental, physical 
and spiritual health, and that is complete 
quiet! 

 
Noise affects human behaviour. As I tried 
to write this message, the lawnmower next 
door distracted me into a frenzy of activity, 
and not until I was able to put aside a time 
and place for complete quiet did my 
thoughts coalesce. 

 
I have been told by a friend who works at 
the Lindsay Super Jail that high levels of 
noise cause more complaints by prisoners 
than poor food or other prison conditions. 

 
By contrast, quietness is a positive.  
Quietness encourages deep feelings and 
deep thoughts. In quiet, life's purpose is 
discovered, plans evolve and anxieties melt 
away. As a religious person, I am reminded 
to "Be still and know that I am God" (Psalm 
46:10). 

 
For your own well-being in the summer 
months ahead, please look for a quiet 
place away where you can come to a 
complete stop and discover the source of 
most relaxation and renewal. 

 
Happy summer! 

 

Milton 

 
President  Past President 
Milton Barry  Margaret Gilpin 
 
Vice President    Secretary 
(Vacant)  (Vacant) 
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Acting Secretary 
Rodica Copilu 
 
Treasurer 
Bill Davidson 
 
Directors at large 
Gerry Brushett / Charles Burge / Rodica Copilu  
Speakers 
Margaret Gadd / Lynn Johnstone 
Nominating Committee 
Margaret Gilpin / Ralph Smith / Charles Burge 
Cheer 
Helen McIntyre 
Lunch Bunch 
Bunny Shaw / Betty Pritchard 
Luncheon Coordinator / Share to Wealth 
Carolyn Davidson 
Events Committee 
Bill Davidson  / Charles Burge  
Newsletter Editor 
Michel Leblanc 
Senior Newsletter Editor  
Rodica Copilu  
Membership / Book Shelf 
Shirley Barry 
Door Greeters 
Helen Hartnett / Loretta Cox 
Helen Merrill / Eleanor Bond / Rose Haxton 
Registration 
Helen Hartnett 
Telephone Convener  
Bunny Shaw  
Bridge Club 
Catherine Allen 
Audio/Video Coordinator/Photographer 
Len Vine 
Club Archivist 
Lynn Johnstone 

 
 
 
_____________________________ 

 
Upcoming Regular Club Meetings - 

10:.00 a.m. at the Peterborough Naval 
Association Admiralty Hall. 

 
Wednesday,   June 1st, 2016 

No meetings in July and August 
Wednesday, September 7th, 2016 

_____________________________ 

A  REMINDER:  
 

PLEASE WEAR YOUR PROBUS  

NAME TAG TO ALL 

FUNCTIONS! 

It makes it easier for our new             

members to get to know you. 

 ______________________________ 
 

 
CHEER 
 

 Members are encouraged to contact 
 Helen McIntyre (705-748-4833) if 
 anyone in our group needs a note of 
 ȰÃÈÅÅÒȱȦ  
 

This includes: 
¶ Anyone in distress (e.g. illness, 

bereavement, etc.); 
¶ Happy occasions such as 

anniversaries, etc.  
 

 
SPEAKERS 
 
June 1

st
: Megan Murphy -----Bike ride 

around Ireland in her father's memory.  

 

Please do not forget the 3
rd

 of August 

Potluck Luncheon at the Davidson's. 
 

September 7
th

: ï Peter Malcofsky will be 

speaking on Economics of the World 

(always a VERY popular speaker!). 
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October 5
th

:
 
ï Roderick Benns on Modern 

Day Prime Ministers. 

 

November 2
nd

:
 
ï Dennis Carter-Edwards on 

'Scandals and Scoundrels' in the building of 

the Trent-Severn waterway. 

 

December ï At our Christmas luncheon we 

will be entertained by a thrilling male 

chorus - "The Aces of Harmony". 

 

  

   

BOOK SHELF 
 
No book review this month 

 

 

BRIDGE CLUB 
 
PROBUS MARATHON BRIDGE 
 
Our closing Bridge Luncheon will be on 
Thursday, June 2nd.  We will meet at Summit 
Terrace, 1802 Cherryhill Road, at 12:00 noon.  
For those that would enjoy a tour of Summit 
Terrace, please let me know and plan to arrive 
by 11:15 a.m.   
 
There will be an open bar prior to going to the 
dining room to order from the menu.  The cost 
will be $12.00 for those not living at Summit 
Terrace.  Please bring your cheque for $12.00 
payable to me - Catherine Allen.  We have 5 
tables. Marg Gilpin will convene this Club 
beginning in July. Thank you Marg for 

volunteering.  Catherine Allen, Convener (705) 
741-1223 

 

 
FUTURE EVENTS 
  
Charles Burge suggested that we try to plan 
something special for each month, and the 
following were suggested along with 
prospective dates. To be confirmed during 
our future monthly meetings. 
¶ Picnic at the Davidson's ɀ August 3rd, 

2016 
¶ Car Rally ɀ October 20th, 2016 

 
 

 
MANAGEMENT'S CORNER 

Just in case you wonder what a meeting of 
the Management Team is like just look at the 
following pictures. Good company, lots of 
laughs, some interesting discussions and a 
wonderful spread to keep us coming 
back....see what you are all missing! If you 
want the fun...... join the Management Team.   
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Our last Management Team meeting was held 
on Thursday May 19th at Lynn Johnstone's 
house. The following items were discussed as 
Business Arising: 
 
Car Rally: Charles Burge will remain as Events 
Coordinator assisted by Carol Baker and her 
brother. To date 48 individuals tentatively 

signed up which include 9 designated drivers. It 
was moved that the cost this year should be 
$10 per person and the date would be October 
20th.  
 
Monthly meetings: Our president suggested 
that members should strive to arrive at our 
Naval Association meeting place no later than 
9:45 am in consideration of greeters and those 
individuals at the registration desk. 
 
Speakers: Marg Gadd and Lynn Johnstone have 
been working on some very interesting 
speakers for our upcoming meetings and they 
are now booked until January 2017. 
 
Other: It was confirmed that the annual Potluck 
picnic at the Davidson's would take place on 
August 3rd. It was suggested and agreed that 
$5.00 be collected at the next membership 
meeting to cover the expenses. A sign-up sheet 
as well as a map will be available. 
 
The next Management Team meeting will be 
held on Thursday June 16th at 9:30 am at the 
residence of Gerry and Hanna Brushett  - 122 
Village Crescent (Westview Cottage 
Condominiums) (705-874-0536). 

 
 
 

 
 
LUNCH BUNCH 
 

The Lunch Bunch enjoyed lunch at 
Cora's on May 19, 2016. 
 
(Pictures on the next page) 
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From left to right: Gillian Stamp, Helen Merrill, 
Nancy Wigg-Cumminsky, Helen McIntyre, 
Betty Pritchard. 
 

 

 
Rodica Copilu and Michel Leblanc. 
 
 

 

 
Rose Haxton and Len Vine 

 
Lynn Johnstone. Gerry Brushett, Hannah 
Brushett. 

 

 
Bunny Shaw and Eleanor Bond. 
 
You are all invited to join us at 12:00 

(noon) for lunch on the following dates 

and specific locations: 

 

¶ June 16
th

: Carousel Restaurant - 

116 Lansdowne St. East 

 

 
PAST EVENTS IN PICTURE 
 
On May 4th, our scheduled speakers, 

Tom and Valerie Daly, who had planned 

to talk about the Health benefits of Tai 

Chi, had to cancel, and Len Vine (sitting 

right there in the picture on the left), our 

club photographer and audio/visual 

coordinator, stepped in with a video 

documentary on Peterborough. 

 

Thank you Len.  
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A BIT OF HUMOUR 
 
Signs that you will remember 
 
At a gynaecologist's office: 
"Dr. Jones, at your cervix." 
 

In a podatrist's office: 
"Time wounds all heels." 
 

At a proctologist's door: 
"To expedite your visit, please back in." 
 

At an optometrist office: 
"If you don't see what you're looking for, 
you've come to the right place." 
 

On a plumber's truck: 
"We repair what your husband fixed." 
 

On another plumber's truck: 
"Don't sleep with a drip. Call your 
plumber." 
 

On a church's billboard: 
"7 days without God makes one weak." 
 

At a tire shop downtown: 
"Invite us to your next blowout." 
 

At a towing company: 
"We don't charge an arm and a leg. We 
want tows." 
 

On an electrician truck: 
"Let us remove your shorts." 
 

On a maternity room door: 
Push. Push. Push. 
 
 
 
 

On a fence: 
"Salesmen welcome! Dog food is 
expensive!" 

 
Outside a muffler shop: 
"No appointment necessary. We hear you 
coming." 

 
In a veterinarian's waiting room: 
"Be back in 5 minutes. Sit! Stay! 

 
At the electric company: 
"We would be delighted if you send in 
your payments. However, if you don't you 
will be." 
 

In a restaurant window: 
"Don't stand there and be hungry. Come 
on in and get fed-up." 
 

In front of a funeral home: 
"Drive carefully. We'll wait!" 
 

At a propane filling station: 
"Thank heaven for little grills." 
 

At a local radiator shop: 
"Best place in town to take a leak." 
 

 
And, in my book, the best ones! 
 
On the back of a septic tank 
truck: 
"Caution! This truck is full of political 
promises." 
 

On the back of another one: 
"Yesterday's meal on wheels." 


